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I am opposed to this new tax on tires as a farmer as i purchase several new tires 

each year for my many farm vehicles and it will increase my costs during a time our 

industry has suffered from the previous administration's war on fuel which has driven 

up of our costs for everything we purchase to run our farm, thus making it even 

harder to break even let alone make a profit. This is especially insulting as we will 

pay a new tax for tires that use Oregon's roadways but the revenue raised will not be 

used for the roads. Please vote no  


